PRESIDENT: Red Baker 265-6915 GRAND DIRECTOR: Lon Curtis P.G.P.

SECRETARY: Alice Curtis 267-2066 SGT AT ARMS: Larna Hoyt

INTERNATIONAL FOOTPRINT ASSOCIATION



CARSON VALLEY CHAPTER NO. SEVENTY-TWO
P.O. Box 2242 Minden, No.
89423

ANNUAL B.B.Q./PICNIC

LAMPE PARK
JULY 17th
(Sunday)

Here we go. starting our fourth year of Footprinterism. Our Chapter, while not breaking all records, is showing an increase in membership each year, thanks to those of you who encourage your friends to attend our monthly meetings.

As in the past few years, we are only charging \$5.00 per person, for our B.B.Q./Picnic. We would like to have some of our members help with the perparations, by picking up ice, beer, and a few other items, for which they will be re-embursed. If any of the ladies wish to, we could use some help in donating a salad or dessert. When we phone, please let us know_if you wish to do so.

When we phone, please let us know if you wish to do so.

We will be giving the oath of off to the newly elected Chapter Officers. Your incoming Chapter President will be Bill Shay. Vice-Pres. Ray Hoyt, Sec/Treas. Alice Curtis, and Sgt-at-Arms, Cindi Seligman. Let's show them our support.

The event will again be held at Lampe Park, however the location will be West of the restrooms, west of the Pavillian.

Coverage of the National Convention, in Denver, will be discussed.

Our June Dinner/meeting was quite enjoyable with a good turn-out. Perhaps we can go there again, before long. Thanks to you, who remembered the Pot-O-Gold. We'll have a P-O-G. at the B.B.Q. also.

We'll be phoning you in the near future, to determine if you will be in attendance and if you can be counted on to bring some "goodies.

BIRTHDAY GREETINGS:

BEVERLY DEPEW, 15th, NELLIE DOPHEIDE, 19th, BETTY SCHMID, 23rd, JOHN McSWEENEY, 24th, AND ASSOC. MEMBER FRED CURTIS. CHUCK HARRIS on the 19th. Membership cards for 1994-95 will be given or mailed to you, as soon as they arrive from Grand Chapter Sec/Treas, in San Francisco. REMUNDER: Dues were due, as of July 1st. the beginning of the I.F.A. fiscal year, 24,00 —

In case you ask, the B.B.Q./Picnic will start at 10:00 a.m., andend late afternoon.

We'll talk with you soon. for bigger & better FOOTPRINTS

PS....Please feel free to bring your friends....family and the kids to the B.B.Q/Picnic ... everyone is welcome.

Also....Ad spaces are available for the 1994-95 fiscal year for \$20.00, if you would one, please send your business card along with a check to IFA 72 - P.O. Box 2242, Minden, Nv. 89423. Many thanks for your support of our monthly newsletter.

SILEX FARMS WEST

Registered Pygmy Goats Registered Miniature Donkeys

Larna M. Hoyt Owner - Breeder

HOME PHONE (702) 267-2066

Minden, Nevada (702) 267-4355

BUSINESS CARD

AD SPACES AVAILABLE

\$20.00 PER YEAR

LON CURTIS

INTERNATIONAL FOOTPRINT ASSOCIATION

RETIRED POLICE CAPTAIN

RESIDENCE 1399 SANDEN LANE MINDEN, NV 89423

